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OAKLAND

UNIVERSITY.

Tuesday, January 13, 2004

Applications now accepted for OUAA scholarships

Through the Oakland University Alumni Association, more and more students are able to achieve their dream of pursuing an
OU degree. To date, the OUAA has awarded about $700,000 in scholarships to Oakland students. These funds, available
through the OUAA Scholarship Program, are provided through the generous donations of OUAA members and raised through
OUAA events and programs.

Applications now are being accepted for the following scholarships, each valued at $2,000:

e College of Arts and Sciences

e School of Business Administration

e School of Education and Human Services

e School of Engineering and Computer Science
e School of Health Sciences

e School of Nursing

e Honors College

e Black Alumni Affiliate

These scholarships are open to any undergraduate student who will have junior or senior status by fall 2004. Scholarship
recipients must have two or more full-time semesters remaining in their academic program and must have a 3.0 grade point
average in their major field of study and a cumulative 3.0 GPA at OU.

Applications also are being accepted for the following scholarships:

e Frances C. Amos School of Business Administration (open to juniors and seniors with at least a 3.4 cumulative GPA)

e Thomas A. Yatooma School of Engineering Alumni Memorial (open to juniors and seniors with at least a 3.25 cumulative
GPA)

e Legacy Scholarship (open to freshmen and sophomores whose parent or grandparent is a graduate of Oakland and a
member of the OUAA)

“The OUAA Board of Directors awards these scholarships each year to recognize academic achievement and to nurture student
progress. So far, we've helped more than 100 worthy students," said Adrienne Bass, OUAA director.

From its inception, the Alumni Association’s mission has been to build and nurture relationships that connect and engage
alumni. Through the scholarship program, the OUAA facilitates lifelong connections between student scholarship recipients and
alumni.

Scholarship applications for 2004 will be accepted between January and Feb. 20. Applications are available on the OUAA
Web site, across campus from each college or school or at the Residence Halls, Office of Equity, or Financial Aid Office.

For more information, visit the Oakland University Alumni Association Web site, or contact Carol Carpenter at (248) 370-
3700, ext. 1390,or cmcarpen@oakland.edu.

SUMMARY
Through the Oakland University Alumni Association, more and more students are able to achieve their dream of pursuing an OU degree. To date, the
OUAA has awarded about $700,000 in scholarships to Oakland students. These funds, available through the OUAA Scholarship Program, are
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provided through the generous donations of OUAA members and raised through OUAA events and programs. Applications now are being accepted
for the 2004 scholarships.
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